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I'm writing to express deep concerns and opposition the SB 238. I heavily oppose law 

enforcement be using drones to surveil or police citizens in any context. This can 

easily overstep and infringe on our right to privacy and fair treatment/due process by 

law enforcement. Drones are expensive investments in technology that only 

increases militarization of the police, which under no circumstance do I support as a 

tax payer of this state. That money can be used more effectively in increased training 

for officers. Body cams already capture footage and are sufficient utilization of video 

technology. 


